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From: Gail Sorbian 
Sent: Monday, 8 January 2024 11:35 AM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

As a person who has lived all my life in Hobart, I am concerned at the scale, cost and impact this project would have on 
the historical ambience of the City 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

There needs to be full disclosure of all communications between Government, AFL, and all consultants. This is a project 
that is predominantly funded by taxpayers and as such there should be complete transparency. 
I would like the guidelines to ensure all consultants be at arm's length from the Tasmanian government. Also, the 
requirement to have a Photo Montage that show a realistic image of the proposed Stadium and the impact this would 
have on the surrounding infrastructure and the traffic and transport aspect. 

Yours faithfully, 

Gail Sorbian 
 




